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Bristol Town Administrator

From: jessica teets <jcteets@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 9, 2023 2:12 PM
To: Ian Albinson
Cc: Bristol Town Administrator; Christian Dabica
Subject: joining the bike and pedestrian safety committee?

Dear Ian and Valerie, I would like to join the bike and pedestrian safety committee. I have spoken to Cris about this 
already, but let me know if you need anything more from me before I may join the committee. I don't have a 
resume but I do have a CV that I can share! 
Thanks, 
Jessica 
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